From: Owen, Christopher 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 5:12 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Marrs, Judith; Dever, Judith; Martinico, Joseph
Subject: Gift

Hi Steve,

Today a group of us met with a delegation from Mexico City. At the conclusion of the meeting, a member of the delegation presented us with a gift which turned out to be a small, decorative wooden box. I’d estimate the value to be under $20 though I could be off on that. DHR accepted the gift on behalf of the City and we will display the gift with other similar items that we’ve received from other delegations. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Thanks,

Chris 

